

Jude Mannion fyi-request-6858-834535b4@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Ms Mannion

On 20 November 2017 you emailed the Ministry for Vulnerable Children, Oranga Tamariki (the Ministry) requesting, under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act), the following information:

• The number of Government Funeral Allowances you paid out in NZ in the last 12 month reporting period you have available?

This letter is to advise you that I am transferring this request in full under section 14(b)(i) of the Act as I believe that the information is not held by the Ministry, but is held by the Ministry of Social Development.

You should expect to receive a response from the Ministry of Social Development.

If you are not satisfied with this response, you have the right to ask an Ombudsman to review this decision. Information about this is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or by contacting them on 0800 802 602.

Yours sincerely

Steve Groom

General Manager Public, Ministerial and Executive Services